b Australian Government

Department of Social Services

Good afternoon|

As you may be aware, earlier this year the Department of Social Services, formerly FaHCSIA (the
Department) conducted an open selection process for Royal Commission Community-based
support services. In July 2013, 28 organisations were announced to deliver services such as
counselling, support and case management to individuals affected by the Royal Commission
into Institutional Responses to Child Sexual Abuse.

Unfortunately, this open selection process did not identify any appropriate specialist services to
groups such as those affected by clergy or religious abuse. To address this gap the Department
is now conducting a restricted selection process and invites your organisation to submit an
application to deliver Royal Commission specialist community-based services.

An application for funding is attached to this email, along with the Program Guidelines, Terms
and Conditions and a draft Grant Agreement. Applications close 2:00pm on 23 November 2013
and can be submitted by return email.

If you have any questions, please contact the Department for assistance at
rcsupportservices@dss.gov.au

We look forward to receiving your application.
Kind regards

Eliza Strapp

Branch Manager
Family Support Program
Department of Social Services
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Good afternoon

As you may be aware, earlier this year the Department of Social Services, formerly FaHCSIA (the
Department) conducted an open selection process for Royal Commission Community-based
support services. In July 2013, 28 organisations were announced to deliver services such as
counselling, support and case management to individuals and affected family members
affected by the Royal Commission into Institutional Responses to Child Sexual Abuse.

Unfortunately, this open selection process did not identify any appropriate specialist services to
groups such as people with disabilities. To address this gap the Department is now conducting
a restricted selection process and invites your organisation to submit an application to deliver
Royal Commission specialist community-based services.

An application for funding is attached to this email, along with the Program Guidelines, Terms
and Conditions and a draft Grant Agreement. Applications close 2:00pm on 25 November 2013
and can be submitted by return email.

If you have any questions, please contact the Department for assistance at

rcsupportservices @dss.gov.au
We look forward to receiving your application.

Kind regards

Eliza Strapp

Branch Manager

Family Support Program
Department of Social Services



